
Superintendent’s Chats and Superintendent’s Book Study Group 

In an interest to meet, listen to and get to know members of the community, Superintendent Dr. Valerie 
Henning-Piedmonte has created "Superintendent's Chats" which are opportunities for members of the 
community to meet with her to share information, ideas, suggestions or ask questions over coffee or tea and 
cookies. 

Also, book studies--her personal favorite--will be offered throughout the school year. If you would like to 
host a book study at your home and invite Dr. Henning-Piedmonte, she would be delighted to attend.  

Superintendent's Chats 

 Wednesday, January 22, 2020; 6:00 - 7:00 p.m.; HHS/Guidance Conference Room

 Wednesday, February 12, 2020; 5:00 - 6:00 p.m.; HHS/Guidance Conference Room

 Tuesday, March 10, 2020; 6:00 - 7:00 p.m.; HHS/Guidance Conference Room

 Wednesday, April 15, 2020; 6:00 - 7:00 p.m.; HHS/Guidance Conference Room

 Monday, May 4, 2020; 6:00 - 7:00 p.m.; HHS/Guidance Conference Room

 Wednesday, June 10, 2020; 6:00 - 7:00 p.m.; HHS/Guidance Conference Room

Superintendent's Book Study Group (Most Likely to Succeed: Preparing our kids for the 
innovation era by Tony Wagner and Ted Dintersmith) 

• Monday, February 3, 2020; 7:00 - 8:30 p.m.; HHS Guidance Conference Room
• Wednesday, February 26, 2020; 7:00 - 8:30 p.m.; HHS/Guidance Conference Room
• Tuesday, March 24, 2020; 7:00 - 8:30 p.m.; HHS/Guidance Conference Room
• Tuesday, April 28, 2020; 7:00 - 8:30 p.m.; HHS/Guidance Conference Room
• Wednesday, May 13, 2020; 7:00 - 8:30 p.m.; HHS/Guidance Conference Room


